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IBAIItYLANIb 1*0 WEIT COGI*EIRATIVE
Sa Crone, OYisconsin

S4601

November 30, 1970

In reply, please
refer to LAC-6020

DOCKET NO. 50-409
.

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

SUBJECT: DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE
LA CROSSE BOILING WATER REACTOR (LACBWR)
PROVISIONAL OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR-45
REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE NO. 78'08 (REVISED)

Reference: (1) DPC Letter, Madgett to Keppler,
LAC-5381, dated July 17, 1978.

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference (1) provided notification of a Reportable Occurrence
related to the operable status of -one zone of the fire detection
system. This letter forwards a revised Licensee Event Report
which clarifies the cause of the Reportable occurrence.

If there are any questions concerning these changes, please
contact us.

Very truly yours,

DAIRYLAND POUER CC> OPERATIVE

Frank Linder, General Manager
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Attachment

cc: (See Attached)
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Mr. James G. Keppler LAC-6020
Regional Director November 30, 1978 |

1

cc: Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement (30)
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Director, Office of Management Information and (3)
Program Control

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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